
 
28th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

It’s not that long now before some of our Yr 5’s and 6’s go off on their great adventure! 

If you have any concerns whilst they are away please contact the school office.  However, if you have an emergency out of school hours 

then the Hooke Court phone number is as follows; 01308 862260.  They also have a website www.hookecourt.co.uk - you may wish to have 

a look at this so you can imagine where they are! 

I include some information for you, so you can make sure you are prepared over the next weeks. Please note that your child will need a 

packed lunch for the Wednesday of departure.  They do not need to come to school in their school uniform on that day.   

The trip will be led by myself.  Miss Robinson, Mrs Watson, Mrs Davidson and Hamish Davidson are the members of staff accompanying me 

to make the trip possible.   We will leave school at approximately 9.30am on Wednesday 6th June.  Children should arrive at school at the 

normal time.   

The children undertake a busy programme whilst they are away, but please be assured this does not include any dangerous activities. Please 

contact me if you have any queries or concerns! 

All bedding is provided (please encourage your child to practise putting on a duvet cover) at the centre but your child will need: 

indoor shoes (slippers or clean trainers) 

outdoor shoes (something you don’t mind getting muddy and can walk in) 

socks    underwear waterproof coat  water bottles (named) 

trousers               nightwear towel and a wash bag – (eg. toothbrush, toothpaste, hairbrush) 

                        (NO SPRAYS – eg. deodorant) 

shirts (many thin layers!) gloves  book for reading        torch 

jumpers/fleeces   hat  pencil case sun cream (if warm) teddy bear/cuddly thing!  

camera (not expensive) or a disposable camera         (NO USE OF A MOBILE PHONE AS A CAMERA) 

small rucksack (just the normal type they bring to school) 

£10 (maximum spending money) preferably in ‘small’ change. 

packed lunch (for Wednesday)  

some plastic bags for dirty clothes and shoes 

NO COMPUTER GAMES/MOBILE PHONES OR NOISEY THINGS!  

Once again please contact me if you have any queries about the trip. 

With kind regards 

 

Miss Crook  
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